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Carleton Notes 

Our Vision Statement: With God's guidance, we envision Carleton United Methodist Church as a family, alive and grow-

ing in a trusting environment; preparing everyone who enters to live and serve in the world.. 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

How do you know when someone truly loves and cares about you?  Take a moment 

and think about the names and picture in our mind the faces of those in your life who 

truly love and care about you.  And make a list in your mind or on paper (write in the 

column of this newsletter if you want to) or on the computer of the reasons how you 

know someone truly loves and cares about you. 

 

Take a moment and actually think about and/or jot them down…then look over the 

list and ask yourself whether they are truly acts of love and care or not.  Can a person 

still truly love and care about you if they didn’t do some of those things?  Or how 

about when they do things outside that list that you would think at first that they are not so loving and caring. 

 

Some would equate love and care to a daily, weekly, monthly or even yearly phone call.  Some would say a simple card 

would show that.  And depending on the relationship, whether family member or friend, those traits would differ, as 

well as your expectations.  You would definitely expect your parent, sibling, or spouse to express love and care different-

ly than a friend.  At the same time, sometimes our friends are closer than family in some ways, maybe not with the 

number of years spent together (though that may not necessarily be true) but more of what you actually talk about and 

share with each other.  And sometimes love and care can be the tough kind of love and care that tells you the truth you 

need to hear, as gently and lovingly given to you as possible so you can hear and see what, for some reason, you cannot 

see or accept.  The closer you are to someone, the more of the truth you may face, including the hard truths you need to 

hear. 

 

When it comes to our walk with Christ, this is also very true.  Though we already know Jesus Christ loves us, having 

given his life for us and rising in the dead so that we who believe in him will have everlasting life, it sometimes is easier 

to listen to the words and lessons Christ shares with us that makes us feel good about ourselves or assures us of uncon-

ditional love.  However, we must not neglect to remember and listen to the words of Christ that are truly loving and car-

ing, even though we may feel as though they are harsh, too personal, or seemingly unfair since we may think we can go 

against what Christ says because of special circumstances. 

 

As your pastor, I care about not only building you up with words of loving encouragement and spiritual motivation, but 

also words of Christ to remind you to make sure you are not burdening your soul with spiritual chains of slavery to sin 

that causes you troubles and heartaches now and in the future.  For Christ said, “…he truth will set you free.” (John 

8:32) 

 

Take a moment to think about how Christ truly loves and cares about you.  For knowing how Christ does that in ways 

that are easy to receive as well as hard to accept will enable you to better receive and share Christ’s true love and care 

with all who God allows to cross your path in life…and one day to eternal life. 

 

In Christ’s Love, 

 

 

http://www.carletonumc.com


NOTES RECEIVED 
I have truly discovered the meaning of 

"church family" the past few months. I 

have been humbled by the amount of love 

the people of this church have shown to 

me. Thanks so much for the prayers, the 

cards, the hugs and gifts. Most of all, 

thanks for caring. There have been times when I've been 

down and cards would come or a friend would call. You 

have no idea how much this means. Special thanks to 

Taek who has been beside me every step of the way.  You 

have all helped give me strength to fight. 

 Surgery is done. Radiation is done. I have two 

more chemo treatments and God willing, I can begin to get 

strong again. Looking forward to that. I can tell I am get-

ting better and that feels great. I know I could not have 

made it through this as good without all of you. I am 

blessed. Thanks again and love you all. 

Joyce King 

IN OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS 
We will miss Shirley Olson in our worship services.  

Shirley passed away on July 8th. 

 

Please keep the Mell family in your prayers as they 

grieve the loss of Don on August 6th.  Don was Shur-

ley Lester’s  brother and will be missed by all who 

knew him. 

NEW ADDITIONS 
Welcome Amelia Ann Hornbarger, daughter of Josh-

ua & Kelly (Drouillard) Hornbarger.  Amelia was im-

patient to join this awesome family, arriving about 6 

weeks early on July 2nd, spending time in the NICU.  

Grandparents are Dave & Tracey Drouillard.  Amelia 

was discharged on Aug. 6th and is doing great. 

 

Courtney (Stahl) & Ryan Black welcomed a baby girl 

on August 8th.  Berklee Harper joins sister Hailie at 

home. Proud grandparents are Rich & Linda Stahl. 

 

RESPONSE TO PRAYER CARDS 
Dear Church Members, 

 Your note was so kind and thoughtful. It did give 

me comfort and peace and was very appreciated.  I don’t 

know if you knew Bob, but he was a fine and giving man. 

He did a lot of volunteer work for our city and he will be 

truly missed. 

   Thank you, 

   Cindy Blanchette  

   & the family of Robert Blanchette 

 

Carleton Family, 

We extend our sincere appreciation and gratitude for the 

beautiful shawl (prayer quilt), given our of your love to 

our mother & significate other, Shirley Olson.  She has 

cherished it, and used it in comfort with her prayers as 

she fought brain cancer.  Thanks again, for your prayers 

and concerns. 

   God’s Blessings to you all, 

   Cliff & June Olson &  

    Cyril Bird 

CHURCH MEMBERSHIP 
If you would like to make Carleton UMC your home 

church, speak with Pastor Taek Kim about becoming a 

member.  All adults interested in learning more about be-

ing a Methodist or about joining the church membership 

are invited to speak with Pastor Taek at any time.  

 

Also talk with Pastor Taek if you would like to be baptized 

or have your infant or child baptized 

 

We would like to welcome to the membership of Carleton 

UMC, Bob, Barb, & Brad Abar who became full members 

on May 22nd.  Also, May Danzeisen has transferred her 

membership back to Carleton from Heritage UMC.  Wel-

come everyone. We are so happy you choose Carleton as 

your church home. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADULT HANDBELL CHOIR 
The adult handbell choir, Glory Ringers, will resume prac-

tices in September. Because of many reasons the choir is 

in need of dedicated ringers. If you can't read music this is 

not a problem. With the use of color coding, using only 

pink and green, anyone can play in the bell choir. If you 

can count up to twelve, know your colors and your right 

from your left hand (this is said in a kidding manner) 

please consider joining the bell choir. Practices are cur-

rently being held on Thursdays night at 6:30PM. If neces-

sary the practice night can usually be changed. When pos-

sible the handbell choir plays once a month, Christmas 

Eve and Easter Sunday. 

 

Please think about this and consider joining the adult 

handbell choir. An organizational meeting will be held 

Thursday, September 7th at 6:30 in the Fellowship Hall. 

Everything needed is provided. Feel free to talk to anyone 

you already know who is a ringer or to Carol Sieb, Direc-

tor, (734) 639-1212. 
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LITURGIST 
Sept. 3    9:30 Madonna Bednarz 

Sept. 10    8:30 Dan Gardetto 

  10:45 Trevor Kessell 

Sept. 17    8:30 

  10:45 

Sept. 24     8:30 Madonna Bednarz 

  10:45 Marvin Stump 

BIRTHDAYS 
  1 Gary Breitner, Nancy Stone 

  7 Kimberly Baxter 

  8 Theresa Miller, Nicole Woodart 

  9 Bob Young 

10 Ethel Heiss 

12 Cole McBeath 

14 Chetti Smith 

15 Houston Brannon 

16 Nick Gardetto, Rich Stahl 

17 Maxwell VanWashenova 

18 Dave Drouillard 

19 Grace Morin 

21 Cheryl Southworth 

26 Ed Blaser 

28 Jeff Miller 

29 Kristen Hause, Morgan LaFlure 

30 Diane Brey, Kathy Crace, Jim Sweeney,  

                  Tyler Vaughn, Ellen Rees 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 
  3 Clarence & Lisa Beidler, Bill & Carolyn Trainor 

  4 Mike & Kim Baxter 

  6 Randy & Chetti Smith 

10 Mark & Beverly Buell   

14 Bruce & Shurley Lester 

15 Dave & Tracey Drouillard 

25 Dave & Michelle Toth 

26 Loren & Barb Young 

28 Nik & Alana Schafer 

29 Dave & Mellissa Vallie 

CHURCH EMAIL 
Just a reminder that if you are emailing the church to use 

carletonumc@gmail.com.  Since the server crashed in April 

any other email addresses you may have on file, probably 

will not reach us in a timely manner, if at all. 

 

Also, weekly bulletins, updated events and happenings, 

and the monthly newsletters can be found on the church 

website www.carletonumc.com, which is also in a new for-

mat since April.  This is a work in progress so if you should 

happen to have an idea of what could be on the website, 

please email us.  We are always looking for new info to 

post. 

NURSERY SERVICE (10:45 SERVICE) 
FOR BIRTH TO AGE 3 

Sept. 3 (9:30) Open but not staffed 

Sept. 10 Barb Frankhouse & Alana Schaffer 

Sept. 17 Cheryl Marlow & Tonia Grabetz 

Sept. 24 Elaine Gasidlo & Erin Otter 
 

Please sign your child in at the door and let the  

attendant know of any allergies they may have. 

CARLETON UMC BAPTISM 
Liam Joseph Lake, son of Joe & Erica Lake was bap-

tized on Sunday, August 20th.  Welcome, Liam. 

SOUND BOARD 
Would you be available to help operate the sound board 

an occasional Sunday? “What's that you said, you can't 

run the sound board?” That's not a problem. You will be 

instructed how to do it and would have your choice of the 

Sundays that work best for you and either service, 8:30 or 

10:45. 

Please give it some serious thought. Additional operators 

are needed as soon as possible. If you have any questions 

please talk to Carol Sieb, (734) 639-1212 or the person(s) 

at the sound board. 

Once again there will be 

beverages and cookies in 

the lobby when Carleton 

UMC returns to two ser-

vices each Sunday on Sep-

tember 10th.   

 

If you would be interested 

in helping by providing 

cookies on any Sunday, 

please leave them in the 

kitchen marked "coffee 

time."  All donations are greatly appreciated.  Please do 

not provide any cookies that may have nuts in them 

as there are some in the congregation who have a 

severe nut allergy.  

 

Also, if you could help with the breaking down of the cof-

fee and cookie station on any Sunday, please sign up on 

the sheet that is found on the office door.  It doesn't take 

long and help is not only needed, but welcomed.  If you 

have any questions or want more details please talk with 

Jim Sieb either at church or call him at (734) 639-1212.  

JUNIOR CHURCH (10:45 SERVICE) 
FOR AGES 4 TO 4TH GRADE 

Sept. 3 (9:30) Art with Karyn Vaughn 

Sept. 10 Cooking with Chris Mazur 

Sept. 17 Children in Worship 

Sept. 24 Bible Games with Karen Kessell 



FINANCE UPDATE 

Reminder: Any large purchases made for the church must 

be preapproved by Finance and Church Council.  Also, 

purchases for the church or parsonage are tax exempt. We 

have tax exempt accounts set up at several of the local 

retailers, if not, most places will exempt the tax if you pro-

vide the church’s tax ID number. If you need the tax ID 

number, contact the church office or call Bill Vallie. 

It’s time to start thinking about the 2018 Budget. All 

2018 budget requests from Committees that work 

within a budget, need to be submitted to Bill Vallie 

or Dan Gardetto no later than September 24, 2017. 

Please be sure to use offering envelopes to receive tax 

credit. Don’t have a set? Call the office and a set will be 

provided to you.  Remember that our offering envelopes 

are mailable if you need to miss church.  If you are using a 

“pew” envelope be sure to write your name on it.  

Carleton United Methodist Church 

General Fund Income and Expense Statement 

January—August 14, 2017 

  

General Fund Income $110,335.42 

Investment Income 79.44 

Rental Income 1,550.00 

Advertising Income 500.00 

Total Income $112,464.86 

Our church home $45,967.68 

Our church programs 5,340.96 

Our pastoral ministry 53,255.00 

Our outreach ministry 4,393.00 

Unpaid apportionments (Due now) 12,735.00 

Total Expenses to Date $121,691.64 

Net Loss to date $9,226.78 

Pension & District Apportionment is paid to date 
 

Common Budget Apportionment— 
nothing has been paid in 2017 

BIBLE SUNDAY– SEPTEMBER 24 
The tradition continues at Carleton UMC of giving all incoming third graders a Bible of their very own.  This year they 

will receive the Adventure Bible on Sunday, September 24th (Bible Sunday).   If your child (or grandchild) is in the third 

grade or older and has not received a Bible from Carleton UMC, please turn their name into the church office as soon as 

possible.  

REACHING OUT TO OTHERS 
Several months ago Carleton UMC re-

ceived a call from  Northwestern Universi-

ty in Chicago.  It seems a group of college 

students will be coming to the area the 

week of September 3rd and they were in 

need of housing while they volunteer at the Devoted 

Barn Rescue in Newport.  Your church Trustees and 

Church Council voted to allow them to use Carleton 

UMC as their base for the week.   
 

They will be sleeping here but showering at the Monroe 

YMCA.  Some use of the kitchen will also be needed.  

Normal Carleton UMC activities will continue, but may 

be in different rooms within the building, depending on 

how many students and chaperones make the trip. 
 

Carleton UMC does not have to provide any meals...just 

lodging. Please pray for their safe travel from Chicago, 

that they have a great week of volunteering, and that 

those they meet are touched by their service to others. 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 
 

September 20th  
 

9:00 AM 
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UNITED METHODIST MEN'S CLUB (UMM) 
United Methodist Men is active at Carleton UMC. Not only do they put 

on a fantastic Easter breakfast each year, they offer spaghetti dinners, 

ladies and girl's banquets, and help with whatever committee needs help 

with food preparation. Additionally, they support Chelsea Retirement 

Center in Chelsea, Michigan; The Methodist Children's Home; at Christ-

mas, the Angel’s United Giving Tree in conjunction with Airport Schools 

which provide a happy Christmas for children in the area; and support 

the coffee time every Sunday at Carleton UMC. 

 

Presently the UMM is a very small group of men and would like to have 

a larger membership. Did you realize you are already a member of the 

UMM because you are a member of the church? You're not a member of 

the church? That's not a problem. Please feel free to attend meetings and/or help in any way you can. The breakfast meet-

ings are held on a Saturday at the 5th Wheel Truck Stop on Telegraph Road just south of the Newport Road & Telegraph 

Road intersection. Watch the bulletin for the date of the next breakfast meeting or contact Jim Sieb, president at (734) 

639-1212. 

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN (UMW) 
United Methodist Women will meet September 18th at 6:30PM. Are you going to be 

there? Did you realize that you are a member of UMW simply because you are a mem-

ber of Carleton United Methodist Church? Please note that you do not have to be a 

member of the church to belong. In fact, bring your friends with you. Meetings are 

held the third Monday in the months of September, November, January, March and 

May. How fun would it be if you could become an active member? 

 

September 21st a meal will be provided for the people who are working on a house for 

Habitat for Humanity in Monroe. If you would like to help with this project, call Jean 

Baker at (734) 654-8209. She would appreciate your help. The annual bazaar is held 

the first Saturday in December. This is a very successful and fun project. Speaking of which, it's time to think about the 

items you are able to contribute to the bazaar. The areas for donations are gently used Christmas items no longer used or 

wanted, hand-made quilted, knitted, crocheted, wood worked and baked goods of all kinds; especially cookies for the cookie 

room. There, cookies are sold by the pound and there is a bake sale in the Fellowship Hall. If you can make it, we can 

probably use it. If you like to work with Christmas greens, there are opportunities to make wreaths, swags and table cen-

ter pieces. Many hands are needed and everything is furnished and made on site. 

 

Other projects done by the group are sponsoring a Methodist seminary student with a sum of money each month to be 

used toward educational needs; sponsoring the men and boy's banquet with a home-made “Thanksgiving dinner;” provid-

ing funeral luncheons; supporting the Chelsea Retirement Center in Chelsea, the Methodist Children's Home, Red Bird 

Mission, Lasting Impressions in Africa and coffee time here at Carleton UMC. 

 

Please consider becoming an active UMW member. You are needed. 

 

Why am I a United Methodist Woman? 

I could count the reasons for eons; 

But the most important reason 

Why I am a United Methodist Woman is this: 

God has called me to be one. 

And I am ecstatic that I said “Yes!” 

(6-June 1995 by Edith Tallent Sunday) 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the next meeting, September 18th at 6:30PM in the parlor next to the kitchen. If you have 

any questions please talk with Carol Sieb, president, Brenda Stump, vice-president, Kim Bodenmiller, secretary or Ma-

donna Bednarz, treasurer. 
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CHURCH OFFICE HOURS ARE: 
Monday thru Thursday 9am to 2pm 
We are closed on Friday’s as Pastor Bob reserves Friday as a personal day. 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
Just a reminder: 

Sept. 3: Worship is at 9:30AM 
 

Sept. 10 & beyond Worship 
8:30AM Traditional 

9:30AM Sunday School 
10:45AM Blended 

    1 2 

3 
Worship is still at 9:30AM.  
Blessing of the Backpacks 
 
 
 
Towards evening:  
Northwest  University in Chicago 
students arrive for a week of mis-
sion work at Devoted Barn. 

4 Labor Day 
 
 
 
7:30PM AA 

5 6 
 
6PM Lay Leadership 
Committee 

7 
 
6:30PM Glory Ringers 
 

8 0 
 
Students 
leaving to 
return to 
Chicago 

10 Fall Programming Begins 
 
Worship 8:30AM  Traditional 
Sunday School 9:30AM 

Worship 10:45AM Blended 
 
Blessing of the Sunday School 
teachers 
 
Girl Scouts 6-7:30PM 

11 
 
6:30PM SPR 
7PMTrustees 
8PM Church Council 
 
 
7:30PM AA 

12 
 
 
 
 
 

13 
 
 
 

14 
 
6:30pm Glory Ringers 
 

15 
Baker/
Stewart 
rehearsal 

16 
Baker/
Stewart 
Wedding 

17 Communion Sunday 
 
Worship 8:30AM Traditional 
Sunday School 9:30AM 

Worship 10:45AM Blended 
 
OneUnited Youth 6-7:30PM 

18 
 
6:30PM United Methodist 
Women Fellowship 
 
7:30PM AA 

19 
 
 
 
 

20 
 
9AM Newsletter 
deadline 
 
6:30PM Quilts of 
Love 

21 
 
 
6:30PM Glory Ringers 
 

22 23 

24 BIBLE SUNDAY 
25  
Worship 8:30AM Traditional 
Sunday School 9:30AM 

Worship 10:45AM Contemporary 

 
 
2017 Budget request deadline 
 
Girl Scouts 6-7:30PM 
 
 
 

25 
 
 
7:30PM AA 

26 

 

 

 

 

 28 
 
6:30PM Glory Ringers 
 

29 30 

Your Michigan 
Returnable bottles 
& cans are always 
welcome 

Office hours:  
Monday thru Thursday  
9AM—2PM 

September 

2017 





Thank you to everyone to 
donated items to the 

clothing drive. The amount 
of support from the commu-
nity, helping hands to sort 
and organize everything is 

greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

QUILTS OF LOVE  
“Many hands make light work” 

 

The “Quilts of Love” group would love to have your help in 

sewing and binding quilts for Hospice of Monroe County. 

The first meeting will be Wednesday, Sept. 20th, starting 

at 6:30PM in the parlor. There is no commitment required. 

You don't have to be a member of this church and it's not 

a problem if you only come a few times during the year. If 

you like to sew but can't make it to the meetings, we'll 

supply you with fabric from our overflowing stash so you 

can put together  a “top” at home and we'll do the rest.  

 

We know from the staff at Hospice and the many thank 

you cards we have received from the families that our 

quilts are loved and appreciated. The label we put on eve-

ry quilt reads; 

 

Numbers 6;24-26 

The Lord bless you and keep you; 

the Lord make his face shine upon 

you and be gracious to you: the  

Lord lift up His countenance upon  

you and give you peace. 

 

Made by the Quilts of Love group 

Carleton United Methodist Church 

 

STAY HEALTHY & ACTIVE 

Life Line Screening, a leading provider of community-

based preventive health screenings, will offer their afford-

able, non-invasive and painless health screenings at Car-

leton United Methodist Church on October 24.  Five 

screenings will be offered that scan for potential health 

problems related to: blocked arteries which is a leading 

cause of stroke; abdominal aortic aneurysms which can 

lead to a ruptured aorta; hardening of the arteries in the 

legs which is a strong predictor of heart disease; atrial 

fibrillation or irregular heart beat which is closely tied to 

stroke risk; and a bone density screening, for men and 

women, used to assess the risk of osteoporosis. Register 

for a Wellness Package which includes 4 vascular tests 

and osteoporosis screening from $149 ($139 with our 

member discount).  All five screenings take 60-90 minutes 

to complete.  In order to register for this event and to re-

ceive a $10 discount off any package priced above $129, 

p l e a s e  c a l l  1 - 8 8 8 - 6 5 3 - 6 4 4 1  o r  v i s i t 

www.lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle or text the 

word circle to 797979. 

COMING NOVEMBER 2nd  
Mark those calendars!  The next opportunity to take ad-

vantage of low cost health services (no appointment nec-

essary) is coming to Carleton UMC on Thursday, Novem-

ber 2nd.  Doors open at 8AM.  The Monroe County United 

Way and Promedica Monroe Regional Hospital will be 

bringing all kinds of community health services and in-

formation to you.   

SAVE A LIFE 
Did  you know that each donation of blood has the capabil-

ity of saving three lives?  Think about that.  Are you able 

to give and help save a life times three.  An American Red 

Cross blood drive will be held at Carleton UMC on 

Wednesday, August 30th from 12:30—6:30 p.m.  Appoint-

ments are not necessary but can be made by calling 1-800-

RED CROSS or visit www.redcrossblood.org and enter 

sponsor code: CARLETONUMC.   

RECYLED BAGS 
Thank you to everyone who 

recycled their plastic bags for 

the homeless mat project both 

locally and at Chelsea Retire-

ment Home.  The collection 

has stopped as of this newslet-

ter.  If you have bags you forgot to bring in we ask that 

you recycle them at any number of local stores. 

















Insurance & Finance Services 
 

1124 Monroe St. Carleton 734-654-6269 
5955 E. Dunbar Rd. Monroe 734-242-5100 

 
Professional Agency with Personal  

Service  since 1924 

YOUR BUSINESS COULD BE 
ADVERTISED HERE! 

 
Call the church office 734-654-2833 

for all the details! 

YOUR BUSINESS COULD BE AD-
VERTISED HERE! 

 
Call the church office 734-654-2833 

for all the details! 

BUILDING-REMODELING-REPAIR  

 
 

Heavy Duty 

WATER 
HEATERS 

 

REPLACE  
OLD PIPES 

AND SEWERS 

We can help with your 
HANDICAP TOILETS 

AND SHOWERS… 
Call today! 

Oldest Continuing Family Owned Plumbing & Heating 
Business in the United States Since 1868-148 Years 

“Trust is a Must!” 

 

SIEB Plumbing Heating A/C 

(734)241-8898 

FURNACE & BOILER SPE-
CIALIST 

We Can Design  
Air Conditioning For Hot Water Systems 

YOUR BUSINESS COULD BE 
ADVERTISED HERE! 

 
Call the church office 734-654-2833 

for all the details! 

YOUR BUSINESS COULD BE 
ADVERTISED HERE! 

 
Call the church office 734-654-2833 

for all the details! 



 

 

 

 
Staff parish Relations Committee will meet on: 
Monday, September 11th at 6:30PM 
 
Tuesday, November 7th at 6:30PM with Elder Rev. Bob Miller prior 
to the Church  Conference at 7PM 
 
Monday, November 13th at 6:30PM  
Monday, January 8th at 6:30PM 
Monday, March 12th at 6:30PM 
Monday, May 14th at 6:30PM 
 

Trustees will meet on: 
Monday, September 11th at 6:30PM 
 
Tuesday, November 7th Church Conference at 7PM 
 
Monday, November 13th at 6:30PM  
Monday, January 8th at 6:30PM 
Monday, March 12th at 6:30PM 
Monday, May 14th at 6:30PM 
 

Church Council will meet on: 
Monday, September 11th at 6:30PM 
 
Tuesday, November 7th Church Conference at 7PM 
 
Monday, November 13th at 6:30PM  
Monday, January 8th at 6:30PM 
Monday, March 12th at 6:30PM 
Monday, May 14th at 6:30PM 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Worship Committee will meet on: 
Monday, October 9th  at 6:30PM  
 
Tuesday, November 7th Church Conference at 7PM 
 
Monday, February 12th at 6:30PM 
Monday, April 9th, at 6:30PM 
Monday, June 11th at 6:30PM  
Monday, August 13th at 6:30PM 
  
 

Missions Committee will meet on: 
Monday, October 9th  at 6:30PM  
 
Tuesday, November 7th Church Conference at 7PM 
 
Monday, February 12th at 6:30PM 
 
 

Christian Education will meet on: 
Sunday, November 5th at Noon 
Sunday, January 7th at Noon 
Sunday, March 4th at Noon 
Sunday, May 6th at Noon 

To help save postage this year this reminder sheet has been sent to your address on file instead of receiving a monthly re-

minder by mail. We will continue to send email notifications. Please save it as your COMMITTEE MEETING REMINDER.  

If you are unsure if you are on any given committee, please call the church office at 734-654-2833. 

Post this on your refrigerator 


